
NOTICE OF INTENTION
TO CONSIDER AMENDMENTS TO THE 

INVESTMENT POLICY AND PURCHASING POLICY
The City of Regina hereby gives notice, pursuant to sections 101 and 102 

of The Cities Act and The Public Notice Policy Bylaw, Bylaw No. 2020-28, of its 

intention to consider a report and amendments to the City’s Purchasing 

Policy and Investment Policy that are contained within Bylaw 2003-69 

being The Regina Administration Bylaw. The amendments are housekeeping 

in nature as they propose changing the position title of Executive Director, 

Financial Strategy and Sustainability to Deputy City Manager, Financial 

Strategy and Sustainability.  

The particulars of the reports and Bylaw amendments will be considered 

by the City’s Executive Committee on June 19 at 9:00 am and City Council 

on June 26, 2024 at 1:00 p.m and may also be considered at subsequent 

meetings. Citizens who want to address the Executive Committee on June 

19, 2024 may attend via teleconference or in person. To attend, you must 

register by completing the online form on Regina.ca/register no later than 

noon on June 17, 2024.  

Citizens who want to address City Council on June 26, 2024 may attend 

the meetings via teleconference or in person. To attend Council, you must 

register by completing the online form on Regina.ca/register to request to 

address City Council on these matters. The deadline to register is no later 

than noon on June 24, 2024.  A written brief is required to present at a 

Council meeting.  Find more information about presenting to Council and 

Committees on Regina.ca.  

If attending by teleconference you must also provide the telephone number 

you will be using to call into the meeting with, when registering. You will 

receive meeting details and instructions after you have confirmed your 

attendance for the meeting. 

Dated at the City of Regina, in the Province of Saskatchewan, this 13th day 

of June 2024


